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WAGGA WAGGA RURAL REFERRAL HOSPITAL 

The Wagga Wagga Health Service 

(WWHS) campus redevelopment is     

progressing with a new forecourt taking 

shape. 

Wagga Wagga Rural Referral Hospital 

(WWRRH) Director Helen Cooper said 

the forecourt and car park will be     

completed by the end of 2017. 

“The completion of the forecourt along 

with more parking spaces signals the 

end of stages 1 and 2 of the $282.1 

million hospital redevelopment,” Ms 

Cooper said. 

Ms Cooper said Stage 3  planning and 

early works are advancing. 

Guttering is being installed in the new Wagga Wagga Rural Referral Hospital Forecourt. 

The front canopy is taking shape. 

Email us:   helen.cooper@health.nsw.gov.au 

Call us on: 5943 1000 

Check out the project wall/staff info 

board for project updates. 

wwhsredev.health.nsw.gov.au 
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GOODBYE KELLY-ANNE 

We say farewell to Kelly-Anne Marchioni who 

has been the Change Manager for Stage 2 of 

the WWRRH redevelopment. 

Kelly-Anne has been an integral part of the     

redevelopment team and she now heads to 

the Murrumbidgee Local Health District Head 

Office.  

WWRRH Director Helen Cooper described 

Kelly-Anne’s contribution to the hospital’s    

success as outstanding. We wish her well.   

STAGE 3 — WAGGA WAGGA HEALTH SERVICE 

Stage 3 finalises the redevelopment of the Wagga Wagga 

Health Service by providing a new Ambulatory Services    

Building that will include specialist services such as Renal and 

outpatient clinics.  

Other services include Community Health, Aboriginal Health,          

Education and Library, Medical Records, Information         

Technology Department and Allied Health. 

There will also be a new Inpatient Rehabilitation Unit and    

increased Medical and Aged Care capacity. 

At a cost of $170 million, Stage 3 is expected to be completed 

by 2020. 

Expect to see a lot of changes at the    

Wagga Wagga Health Service (WWHS) 

campus as early works for Stage 3 get       

underway. 

Some of the changes include new          

pedestrian access to the Emergency      

Department and Mental Health Unit. 

We ask for your patience as your world-

class health service takes shape. 

Email us:   helen.cooper@health.nsw.gov.au 

Call us on:  5943 1000 

Check out the project wall/staff info 

board for project updates 

wwhsredev.health.nsw.gov.au 


